
 
 

 
                                                                                   

Paula Royak Joins Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 
Ridgewood Office 

  
             Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors is pleased to announce that Paula 
Royak has joined the firm as a full time Sales 
Associate in the Ridgewood office. Paula has 
worked in real estate since 1977, during which time 
she has received six Circle of Excellence Awards. 
She holds a BA from New Jersey City University 
and had previously enjoyed a successful career in special education. 
              Ms. Royak is looking forward to being part of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors and holds herself to a high standard of professional integrity which 
will benefit her clients. Paula is confident that her excellent communication 
skills, personal knowledge of the local area and her attention to detail will 
provide her clients with the excellent service they are looking for when 
buying or selling a home. 
             Paula is a life long resident of Bergen County, raised in Fair Lawn 
and the moving to Glen Rock with her husband and daughter in 1982. She 
was Glen Rock’s Welcome Wagon Hostess for 18 years. She is a member of 
the Glen Rock branch of Valley Hospital Auxiliary.  She has volunteered at 
Kurth Cottage and currently is a Pet Therapy Escort.   
 


